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Task/Expectation: 
 
What a week! We hope you enjoyed our performances of Shakespeare Rocks. We thought 
the children were amazing and performed with such confidence and enthusiasm. We are so 
proud of them! 
 
Although we are not setting any further homework until after Easter, we do have an extra 
little task for this weekend. We would simply like your child to do something that is kind and 
helpful for their mum, grandma, female relative or a special lady in their lives this Sunday as 
it is Mother’s Day! We have discussed the sorts of things they might do and there have 
been some very interesting suggestions!  
We will be expecting all the children to report back to us during the course of next week. 
 
We have really enjoyed the show and tell sessions over the last few weeks. There have 
been some very interesting talks about a range of hobbies and interests – we have some 
very talented children! There will be other opportunities for the children to talk to the class 
later in the year – a new timetable will be available after Easter.  
 
CHANGES TO SPELLING AND TIMES TABLE TESTS. 
 
After Easter, we will be testing spellings every Monday and new spellings will be sent home 
each Tuesday. 
Times table tests will take place on Thursdays and new sheets will be handed out on 
Friday. 
Therefore, the next times table test will be on Thursday 25th April and the next spelling test 
will be on Monday 29th April (the previous Monday is a bank holiday) 
   
Outdoor lacrosse will continue to take place every Wednesday so an appropriate kit is 
required. 
With our Dukes Barn residential approaching, we would like to invite you to a short 
information meeting on Wednesday 8th May at 5.30pm in the Year 3 classroom. If for 
any reason you are unable to attend, we will send all the necessary information via your 
child on the following day. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your support this term and to 
wish you all a very happy and relaxing Easter break. 
 
 
Thank you! 



 


